Bulletin Announcement for Phone Visitation
1. Month before phone calls begins
Make Every Person Count! is a parish outreach through phone calls to every registered household for the propose of connecting with the parishioners, conducting pastoral visits and updating parish records. The phone calls will take place on … More information will be given in next week’s bulletin.
2. Few weeks before phone calls begins
Our parish will begin an phone outreach program called Make Every Person Count. The phone calls will take place (dates). The purpose of the visit is to get to know the parishioners better and allow those phoned to offer suggestions on ways to improve the parish. We will also update our records. Letters have been sent to the homes that we will be contacting this time around.  
3. One Week before phone calls begins
Make Every Person Count!, is our parish phone outreach program of contacting some of our registered parishioners. The phone calls will begin (dates). All parishioners were given a prayer card when they entered church today. You are encouraged to pray daily for the spiritual fruitfulness of this process. The purpose of these visits is to connect with the parishioners, hear your concerns, and update parish records. Letters have been sent to the homes that we will be contacting this time around.  
4. The Week the phone calls begins
Make Every Person Count! begins this week. Phone calls will be made to certain parts of the parish at this time. We hope to eventually contact all of you. We are eager to hear your concerns and comments, update our records, and develop ways to make our parish a more vibrant community. We encourage you to pray daily, using the Parishioners’ Prayer that was given to you last Sunday. We pray that this outreach brings many blessings upon all the people in our parish. 
5. During phone calls
Make Every Person Count! will continue this week and end (date). As you know, this parish outreach is a telephone contact to all parishioners. It is a wonderful opportunity to hear ways that we can improve the parish, listen to your concerns, and update our parish records. We encourage you to pray daily, using the Parishioners’ Prayer that was given to all parishioners a few weeks ago. We pray that this outreach brings many blessings upon all the people in our parish. 
6. After phone calls are finished
Make Every Person Count! is in its final week. We are grateful for the many volunteers who made phone calls. It is our hope that these calls have not only given you a chance to share your concerns and update our records but also given us a sense of direction as we continue to make our parish a more vibrant community. 
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